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August 28, 2023 
 
Olathe Families, 
 
We are excited to have your families come to support our high school activities and athletics. It 
is great to see the entire community at these events. It is imperative that our parent community 
partner with us as we work to encourage positive middle school behavior at high school games 
or events.  
 
In Olathe we will require that all elementary and middle school students who attend our 
high school football games enter the game with an adult and sit with that adult 
throughout the game. Please do not drop your child off at a district complex without 
supervision as they will not be allowed to enter. It is challenging to monitor and keep all students 
safe without the help of our parent community. Thanks for your help with this protocol to make 
district events a great experience for all who attend. We hope to see your family cheering for our 
Olathe teams this school year.  
 
 
Matt Johnson 
Director of Athletics and Activities 
Olathe Public Schools 
 
 
Brent Kiger 
Executive Director of Safety Services 
Olathe Public Schools  

 
 

 


